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SPEAKERS

Jul 08, 2015
Jason Pettrey. Operations
Support. ExxonMobil Beau

ExxonMobil in Beaumont

Jul 15, 2015

Malcolm Bales. US Attorney
Eastern District of TX

"Bridging the Gap Between Law
Enforcement and the
Communities It Serves"

Jul 22, 2015
Rotary District 5910 Governor
Doris Lockey

"Be A Gift to the World, Rotary
Club of Beaumont"

Jul 29, 2015

Regina Lindsey, President, Bmt
Chamber of Commerce

TBA

Jul 29, 2015

[MEETING WILL BE IN THE
FOUNTAINVIEW ROOM.]

Aug 05, 2015

Jim Clark and I.ynae Sanford
Lutcher Theatre

The 2015-16 Lutcher Theatre
Season

Aug 12, 2015
Senator Brandon Creighton

TBA

ROTARYGRAMS
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MCM Elegante' Hotel
2355 IH-10 South, Suite 213
Beaumont, TX 77705

Be a gift to the world
Telephone: 409-842-1913
Fax: 409-842-5613
STORIES
This Week's Program
PROGRAM PREVIEW

July 8, 2015

"Trends in Energy Supply and Demand"

Jason Pettrey



Aug 26, 2015

Dr. Kenneth Evans. President
Lamar University

"State of the University"

View entire list

SPONSORS

MASON

CONSTRUCTION

Interested in being a sponsor?
Download the website
sponsorship guide

SUBSCRIBE TO
BULLETIN

Subscribe to our eBulletin and
stay up to date on the latest news
and events.

Click here to sign up!

RusseLL-HaMmpTON CoO.

Credit Card
Processing that
Gives Back!

Operations Support &
Energy Department Head
ExxonMobil Beaumont Refinery

As the Operations Support Department Head at
ExxonMobil’s Beaumont, Texas Refinery, Jason

Pettrey leads the team that provides engineering support to
the operating units inside the facility.

Jason received his degree in Chemical Engineering from
Virginia Tech in 2002, after completing several co-op terms
in Refining, Polymers, and Chemical manufacturing at
ExxonMobil’s Gulf Coast facilities. He began a full-time
career with ExxonMobil in Baytown, Texas working a series
of assignments as a Process Engineer and then as a
Coordinator in the Baytown Complex and a Technical
Section supervisor, followed by a Process Section supervisor
role to manage the Baytown Refinery’s Crude Distillation &
Delayed Coking units.

Jason relocated to the Fairfax, Virginia campus in 2010 for a
series of assignments and is now assigned to the Beaumont
refinery.

Read more...

Head Table

Head Table for July 8

Invocation:
Ted Moor, ITI
Managing Director
Talon Insurance Agency, Ltd.

Pledges to the USA & Texas Flags:
Steve Gilbert
Marketing and Public Relations
Manager
Sour Lake Motor Company

Introduction of Guests:
Michele Cobb
Chiropractor
Cobb Family Chiropractic




Calendar of Events

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

(and meeting make-ups)

July 11 Workday at ""Grow to Share'" Garden
at Nutrition and Services for Seniors.
8:00 a.m.

July 14 Board of Directors and Officer
Workshop, 11:15 - 1:30, Port of
Beaumont

July 18 Workday at "Grow to Share" Garden
at Nutrition and Services for Seniors.
8:00 a.m.

July 21 Board Meeting with District Governor
Doris Lockey; 5:30 p.m.

Garden Project
July 11 to be Work Day for Garden!

LY

You've heard about it...

You've anticipated it...

You've waited patiently...

and we THINK it's going to happen!

Saturday, July 11 will be the day we plan to
start work! Be there if you can.

The Club will be providing expertise and a labor force to
help Nutrition and Services for Seniors as they build a
garden to plant, grow and provide fresh produce for seniors
and the homebound who receive meal delivery. Such a great
project and we are excited to have the opportunity to assist
with this effort as our quarterly undertaking!

This week will be hauling fence posts to the holes, mixing
concrete, and leveling posts. If you have one, bring an old
wheelbarrow, shovel, and a level. On the 18th, the actual



fence pickets, runners and hardware will go in.

The location is 4590 Concord Rd, across Concord from
the Village Shopping Center.
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Plan to bring WATER, work gloves, a hat, sunscreen, and a
power screwdriver if you have one.

Show Your Colors Flag Project

""Show Your Colors" on Veterans Day

Thank you to the volunteers who helped with the flag
project on Independence Day! Our great volunteers took to
the streets and got the job done with compliments from those
who appreciate the efforts!

We are inching closer and closer to 500 flags! Spread the
word and let's hit that target!

ROTARIANS
Pat Anderson Vernon Pierce
Larry Beaulieu John Neely
Gene Arnold Lane Olson
Michele Cobb Phil Dunlap
Cindy Cherry Chuck Heare
Joe Domino Tim Sudela

Scott Hatcher Steve McDonald



Rob Glassey Linda Williams
Travis Brewer

Leonard Juncker Sharen Kirksey
Fred Kristiansen Kathleen Alsup
Rene Greenwald Jim Henges
David Heinz David Locke
Allan Higgins Dan Wright

Joe Evans, Jr.

Keith Giblin

Alan Sampson

and friends

Mark Alsup

Dues Invoices Due

THANK YOU FOR PROMPT PAYMENTS!

Pay Now

iy =

Invoices for July - December 2015 dues have been sent

electronically or mailed per requests. So many prompt
payments have been received! Thank you!

Please keep them coning so we have NO second billings
this time!

You are asked to please consider a donation to the Beaumont
Rotary Foundation for "Service Above Self" at the same
time. Your generous donation helps to fund the many
projects of the club in our community. Simply add the extra
donation (tax-deductible) to the total you pay for dues.

If you would like to process your payment right away,
please click on the image above and you will be
automatically directed to the secure payment page. And if
you would like to mail your check, please send to:

Rotary Club of Beaumont

MCM Elegante, Suite 213

2355 Interstate 10 South

Beaumont, TX 77705

If you need a printed copy of your invoice emailed or
mailed to you, or a copy forwarded to another
person/office, please phone the Rotary office.

Read more. ..

Birthdays



Phil Dunlap

July 6

Tom Lamb
July 7

Charles Teel
July 10

Scott Droddy
July 11

Douglas Fair
July 12

Craig Lively
July 6

Get Williams-
Wright
July 10

Jane Burns
July 12

Ron Borel
July 13



Charles Cox
July 13

Read more...

Family of Rotary

Celebrating with fellow
Rotarians

Family Past President James Broussard and
OfR , his wife, Barbara,celebrated their
%‘tar 60th wedding anniversary!



Mr. and Mrs. James Broussard
60th Anniversary

Barbara Gregory and James Blue Broussard
were married on July 3rd, 1955 in
St. James Catholic Church in Port Arthur,
Texas. They are the parents of four children
and have ten grandchildren.Their anniversary
was celebrated with trips to Sicily and
Las Vegas and a family gathering at the
Broussard farm.

CNCSHER 2P0

We send wishes for a quick recovery to our friends and fellow
Rotarians who have been ill or had a recent surgery. We hope
you are better soon!

Chuck Kalkbrenner

Connie Szuch

Please let us know of others to be included in our weekly good
wishes article.

Program Review

PROGRAM REVIEW
July 1, 2015




"Installation of
2015-16 Board of Directors
and

President Pat Anderson"

Roger McCabe installed the Rotary President, Officers and
Board of Directors during the meeting today.

The following officers and directors were installed:

Vice President Craig Lively
Secretary Ryan Smith
Treasurer Steve Lucas
Sergeant-at-arms Michael Perez
President-elect Ted Moor 111
Presidential Advisor Angela Baker
Directors: Barry Bryant

Lynn Castle
Craig Escamilla
Brenda Gray
Leonard Juncker
Sharon McCabe
John Neely

John Paschall



Tim Sudela

Roger then installed Pat Anderson as President. Pat has
instituted a new “tradition” of Past Presidents passing the
gavel on to the new President. Pat wants the club to
understand the strong continuity of the club through its Past
Presidents and the Board of Directors members serving three
year terms.

Pat then addressed the club with his plan for a successful
Rotary year and beyond. “Be a Gift to the World™ is
Rotary’s motto for the year 2015-2016. To Pat, this is the
perfect statement as he encourages members to use their own
individual talents (gifts) to make the year a success. His
overall goals are clear: fellowship, interaction, growing
business and growing memberships. He is looking at new
projects to enable club members to expand their interests and
level of engagement. He wants to make sure that members

are aware that he is adding the sth question to the Four-
Way Test: IS IT FUN?

President Pat is very humble about the trust that the club has
placed in him and he wants members to know that their
support is appreciated. Pat closed his installation program
with a Rotary video from District Conference with images
presented of projects in the District and “Let There Be Peace
on Earth” sung during the presentation. It was a strong
statement for taking our gifts and using them.

Office: 409-842-1913 admin@beaumontrotaryclub.org Fax: 409-842-5613




